
 

 

Sent by e-mail: pam.goodfellow@fredericton.ca 
 
February 20, 2024 
 
City of Fredericton 
100 Two Nations Crossing 
Fredericton, New Brunswick  
E3A 0H2 
 
Object: City of Fredericton, Trail Lighting (Phase 1), 106696 
 
Dear Pam Goodfellow, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that the City of Fredericton, Trail Lighting (Phase 1) project led by the City of 
Fredericton (the “Recipient”) has been selected to receive a financial contribution from Trans Canada Trail (TCT) 
through Trail Funding Program - Infrastructure and Major Repairs, subject to the conditions detailed below.   
 
Your project will be funded to a maximum of $30,000.00, which is based on 13.55% of your estimated total project 
costs and was calculated based on a percentage of eligible expenses, according to your detailed project budget and 
available national funding allocations.  Please note that invoices detailing eligible project expenses may be 
required, at the sole discretion of TCT, before payments are made.   
 
The financial contribution outlined in this letter is conditional to the following:   

1. Signed Contribution Agreement is received by May 1, 2024 
2. Official confirmation of start of the project is received by TCT no later than June 1, 2024 

 
Failure to meet the above conditions could result in a loss of funding for this project. 
 
In addition to the recognition requirements defined in the Contribution Agreement, it is important to inform TCT of 
any announcement(s) planned for this project and to offer TCT (including funders and supporters) the opportunity 
to speak at these events. If you have any questions, please contact Ainsley Munro at amunro@tctrail.ca. 
 
On behalf of TCT staff and Board of Directors, I wish you the very best in the successful completion of your project 
and thank you for your support as we continue to maintain, develop, improve and expand the Trans Canada Trail 
from coast to coast to coast.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Heidi Tillmanns 
Director, Trail & Infrastructure 
 


